
 
 

 

NOTICE TO MARINERS 
 

Lowestoft – UXO Position in Lowestoft SE Approaches 

UTC ☒ BST ☐ 

Mariners and Port Users are advised that a Navigational Warning (WZ Notice), has been 

issued by the UKHO regarding unexploded ordnance (UXO) located in three positions off the 

East Coast. One of the UXO positions (circled on below WZ extract), is close to the entrance 

to the Stanford Channel, SE approaches to Lowestoft.      

 

WZ Notice 1183/21 

 

Chart extract BA1535 to indicate approx. position of UXO 

This seabed obstruction presents a potential hazard to vessels engaged in fishing activity 

using trawl/bottom fishing gear, and to vessels using anchors in this area.  

Further information will be provided once actions regarding this UXO have been agreed by 

the MCA and UKHO. 
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Please contact Lowestoft Port Control, VHF Ch 14, Tel. 01502 572286, if additional 

information is required. 

 

Divisional Harbour Master East Anglia 

15 November 2021 
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